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SACRED HEART  
CATHOLIC CHURCH  

 

NOVEMBER 6, 2016 THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

This weekend we will celebrate our annual Mass of Remembrance. The 
names of the parish members who have died since October of 2015 will be 
acknowledged. They will be prayed for and a candle will be lit in their 
memory. Please take this opportunity to celebrate and pray for those who 
have gone before us to their eternal rest.  

 Donald Warlop    04/02/2016 

Joan Doyle    04/05/2016 

Adela Kacprzyk   04/18/2016 

Mary Jo Slayden   04/21/2016 

Carrie Mueller    05/06/2016 

Bernard Mahieu   05/12/2016 

Denise Ernat-George   06/06/2016 

Carol Lauer-Barlang   06/09/2016 

Margaret Wakula   07/01/2016 

Cheryl Sand    07/02/2016 

Lee Lohman    07/07/2016 

Daniel Leemans   07/08/2016 

Augustina King    07/25/2016 

Yalexa Lester    08/01/2016 

Rita Ontiveros    08/28/2016 

Donna Wambeke   09/01/2016 

Robert Glaudel    09/06/2016 

Roberta Potter    09/19/2016 

Edward Vercautren   09/26/2016 

Andree Dickinson   10/03/2016 

Stephen Gillespie   10/24/2016 

Roman Wakula    04/07/2014 

Elaine Meersman Callahan  10/24/2015 

Rev. John Riley    11/21/2015 

Margaret Kronfeld   10/20/2015 

Lavona Laverdierre   10/30/2015 

Mary Brackevelt   11/01/2015 

Charles De Taeye   11/12/2015 

Richard  De Bo   11/23/2015 

Bruce Dorbeck    12/17/2015 

Henrietta Sonneville   12/22/2015 

Bradley Eckert    12/27/2015 

Eugene Donohue   01/19/2016 

Rodney Casillas    01/21/2016 

Eugenia Van De Voorde  01/24/2016 

Hector De Kezel   01/25/2016 

Kathleen Vande Moortel  01/25/2016 

Phyllis Dreifurst   02/07/2016 

Robert Noe    02/22/2016 

Peggy Noppe    03/14/2016 

Evelyn Welvaert   03/19/2016 



Dear Parishioner,  
     The National Council of Catholic Bishops wrote a document called Faithful Citizenship several 
years ago. The document was last updated in 2015.  This is supposed to be a help to forming oneôs 
conscience.  This is an extensive document so I cannot hope to summarize it here, but there is one 
paragraph I would like to quote for your reflection.  
     ñThe political realities of our nation present us with opportunities and challenges.  We are a nation 
founded on ñlife, liberty, and the pursuit of happiness,ò but the right to life itself is not fully protected, 
especially for unborn children, the terminally ill, and the elderly, the most vulnerable members of the 
American family. We are called to be peacemakers in a nation at war.  We are a country pledged to 
pursue ñliberty and justice for all,ò but we are too often divided across lines of race, ethnicity, and economic 
inequality.  We are a nation of immigrants struggling to address the challenges of many new immigrants in our midst. We 
are a society built on the strength of our families, called to defend marriage and offer moral and economic supports for 
family life.  We are a powerful nation in a violent world, confronting terror and trying to build a safer, more just, more 
peaceful world.  We are an affluent society where too many live in poverty and lack health care and other necessities of 
life.  We are part of a global community charged with being good stewards of Earthôs environment, what Pope Francis calls 
ñour common home,ò which is being threatened.  These challenges are at the heart of public life and at the center of the 
pursuit of the common good.  They are intertwined and inseparable.ò As Pope Francis, has insisted, ñWe are faced éwith 
one complex crisis which is both social and environmental. Strategies for a solution demand an integrated approach to 
combating poverty, restoring dignity of the excluded, and at the same time protecting nature (Laudato Si, no. 139).  
      As I look at these words I believe them.  I also do not see many candidates running for office who agree with the church 
on all these topics, but these are the concerns we are to pray over as we vote this Tuesday.  The job of church leaders in a 
democracy is not to tell us how to vote.  No, it is to lay out the moral choices and then trust that people will pray over them 
as they vote.  The churchôs task is to help to inform the consciences of citizens.  
     I would make one observation which is that politicians are people.  We must try to look at each person running for office 
asking what their core values are.  We have heard many speeches.  We have seen them on stage. One thing we can say 
about our election process is, if you have faults they will be exposed. What is the character of the people running?  How 
have they lived throughout their lives?  Have they been consistent in their actions?  Do they seem to believe in God and do 
they pray over their actions, aware of their own weaknesses? What is the Spirit telling us about this?   Perhaps if we reflect 
along those lines they can guide us as we seek to make difficult choices this Tuesday.  

Blessings  
Fr. Mark  

NOVEMBER GATHERING  
SACRED HEART RETIREESô 

All retirees are invited to join together at Culemans 
Fellowship Hall on Thursday, November 10, 2016. 
Fellowship begins at 11:30 a.m. with a turkey dinner 
catered by Mulkey's Restaurant, served at Noon. 
Following dinner, card bingo and additional fellowship 
are offered until 2:00 p.m. Cost of the dinner is $9.00. 
Please join us to share your friendship and ideas. 
Newcomers are always welcome. Questions? Call 
Joyce McCormick (309) 373-3405. 

November The Month of Remembrance of the Dead 
Traditionally, November is known as a month of remembering the deceased in our families and 
parish. During November we have a special book, called ñThe Book of the Names of the Deadò 
placed in front of Maryôs Altar. We invite you to inscribe the names of your loved ones, who 
have died this past year, in this special book. These people will be remembered in our parish 
prayer throughout the month. 

Remembering  

Our 

Loved  

Ones 

Upcoming Training Class 
for New Altar Servers  

There will be a training class for new 
Altar Servers, Grade 5 
and up on Wednesday, 
November 9, in the 
church from 3:15pm. to 
4:30pm. All youth of the 
parish Grade 5 and up 
are invited to take part 
in this training, but you 

must contact Suzie Budde if you are 
planning to attend the training. She can be 
reached at 309-762-2362, ext. 201. 
Servers are need for all our Masses, 4pm, 
7am, 9am & 11am. Thank you. 



OFFICE HOURS 

Monday - Friday: 9:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m. 
Closed on Saturday and Sunday 

FINANCIAL OFFICER 
Bobbie Vidmar 

PARISH STAFF 
Suzie Budde 
Stephanie Hill 
Kate Schaefer 

MAINTENANCE 
Dan Morris 

MUSIC DIRECTORS 
Suzie Budde and Cheryl Bolt 

SCHOOL PRINCIPALS 
Jane Barrett/Principal 
Mary Cornelis/Assistant 

TRUSTEES 
Connie Morris              309-799-5865 
Jim Watson                 309-721-0554 

PARISH COUNCIL 
Darlene Steffen (Chair)     309-230-3627 
Fr. Mark DeSutter              309-762-2362 
Jeannine Day                    309-764-2242 
Jack Kearney                     309-797-9013 
Liz Lareau                          309-797-3702 
Larry Lorensen                  309-762-6218 
Don Lewis                          309-230-6200 
Denise Maynard                309-762-3227 
Favi Nache                        309-230-2254 
Mike Steffen                      309-235-4804 
Carolyn Wilson                  309-756-7692 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday: 3:00 to 3:45 p.m. and by 
appointment. Call the Parish Office at 
(309) 762-2362. (During Lent: Every 
Wednesday from 5:00 p.m. to 5:30 
p.m.) 

RCIA 
(Rite of Christian Initiation for 

Adults) 
Persons wishing to learn more about the 
Catholic Faith, or to join our Catholic 
community please call the Parish 
Center. 

PARISH PHOTO POLICY 
Occasionally our Sacred Heart 
Photographers take pictures at our 
parish social events and liturgies. These 
photos will be used with the intention of 
publishing them on our web-site or in our 
monthly newsletter. Anyone not wanting 
their or their family membersô photos 
published should contact the Lee Parish 
Center, 762-2362. If we do not hear from 
you, we will assume that we have your 
permission to use the photos. Thank 
you! 
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Weekly Budget                                                        $19,713.00 

Oct 24 ð Oct 30                                                       $18,001.00 

Over/Under                                                            ($1,712.00) 

Year-to-date: 

July 2016 through September 2016 

Budget: $256,271 ~ Actual: $225,411 ~ Under($30,860) 

There are two important lessons here.  First, we are called to be 

generous with our encouragement and hope.  As God shows us 

mercy, we must be merciful to others.   Second, joy is 

contagious!  The joy we receive from doing good works not only 

strengthens us, it encourages others as well. 

Stewardship Of Treasure 

Is it more than just a time to chat?  Yes. We believe this is a valuable 
time to build community and to share whatôs going on in our lives 
while we enjoy refreshments together. See you in the Cafeteria 
following the 7am & 9am Masses. 

BLESSINGS 
GIFT SHOP AT 
SACRED HEART 
Thereôs more in store at 
Blessing: new statures, 
icons and books. You 
will find books to 
instruct, inform, and 
enjoy for adults and 
children too. We look 
forward to your visit.  

Dear Fr. Mark. 
This is to acknowledge the 
reception of the check of 
$3,516.81 from the Mission 
Appeal that was done at your 
parish on the weekend of 
August 13-14, 2016. Thank you 
so much for your continued 
support of the SMA Fathers. We 
pray for Godôs blessings on you 
and on all your parishioners who 
donated generously to support 
our work in Africa.  
 
Thanks, 
Fr. Tony, SMA 



4:00 pm - Saturday, November 12, 2016 
 Reader 1:  Ron DeMeyer 
 Reader 2:   Emily Allen 
 Eucharist: Celebrant, Terry Braaten, Anne Lilius 
   Bob Madison, Sandy Madison, Bill Peiffer 
   Mary Jo Sheets, Thomas Buckmeyer/Choir 
 Music:  Cantors/Accompanist 

 Servers: Lucy Lareau, Gabe, Lareau, Kateri Pfeiffer 
 Ushers:  Bob Rioux, Bob Boden, Al Gorgal, Joe Montag 
   Joe Ryan, Jim Veto, Dan Wessel 
 Greeters:  Connie Knuckey, Nancy Rioux, Sally Neubauer 
   Darlene Montag, Leona Marie, Sandy Carlsten 

7:00 am - Sunday, November 13 
 Reader 1:  Stephenie Adams 
 Reader 2:   Paul Hanson 
 Eucharist:  Celebrant, Bob DeLille, Joan DeLille 
   Michele McKee, Connie Morris, Pat Voss 
   Mary Vrombaut 

 Servers: Andrew McKee, 2 VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 Ushers:  Dan David, Bob DeLille, Tom DeLille 
   Dan Morris, Mike Starr, John Wilson, Jim Vrombaut 
 Greeters:  Mary De Lille, Judy David, Judy De Geeter 
   Connie Morris, Irene Carton 

9:00 am - Sunday, November 13 - Student Mass 
 Reader 1:  Amanda Tidwell 
 Reader 2:  Judy Sokol 
 Eucharist:  Celebrant, Jennifer Burrill, Vicky Earel 
   Cusi Graf/Choir, Phil Graf, Amy Mack 
   Mary Schoeve, Dave Wrath 
 Music:  Sacred Sounds 

 Servers: Gabriel Gonzalez, Adriana Hernandez, Elijah Young 
 Ushers: John De Cock, Jim Earel, Gary Francque,  
   Bob Johnson, Ken Nelson, John Noe, Asa Pool 
 Greeters:  Connie Coene, Vicky Earel, Dorothy Hillmer 
   Melissa Hoffman, Nicole Hoffman, Peggy Redmann 

11:00 am - Sunday, November 13 
 Deacon:  Deacon Pat Murphy 
 Reader 1:  Kathy Fox 
 Reader 2:  Janet Hunt 
 Eucharist:  Celebrant, Deacon Pat, Dave Johnson, Lisa Jump  
   Kevin Parisot/Choir, David Rinden, John Soliz,  
   Marlene Woitte 
 Music:  Guitar Mass 

 Servers: Brendan Parisot, Avriel Mentado, Colon Parisot 
 Ushers:  Tom Courtney, Javier Hernandez, Jesse Martinez, 
   Refugio Nache, Jim Stulir, Joe Terronez 
   Chris Vershaw 
 Greeters:  Perrine West, Lucy Martinez, Evan Nache,  
   Rita Williams & Family, Ron Hansen, David Rinden 
(If your name is in bold you are assigned as Captain for that Mass. 
Thank you.) 

POPE FRANCISõ PRAYER INTENTIONS  
AND WEEKLY REFLECTION FOR NOVEMBER 2016 

Universal: Countries Receiving Refugees 
That the countries which take in a great number of 
displaced persons and refugees may find support 
for their efforts which show solidarity.  

Evangelization: Collaboration of Priests and 
Laity 
That within parishes, priests and lay people may 
collaborate in service to the community without 
giving in to the temptation of discouragement. 

Year of Mercy Reflections From Pope Francis 
The saints have found the secret of authentic happiness, 
which lies deep within the soul and has its source in the 
love of God. 

Catholic Order of Foresters Meeting  
The Catholic Order of Foresters Ct. 1691 will hold 
their next meeting on November 07, 2016 at 6:30pm 
at the ex-servicemen camp along the Rock River in 
Moline. Refreshments will be served following the 
meeting. 

Official Collectible Limited Edition 2016 
ROLAN JOHNSON CHRISTMAS ORNAMENT 

May You Know His Peace 
May You Know His Peace is the title of Rolan Johnsonôs 
1990 Christmas card and the inspiration for the twenty-
second annual Limited Edition 2016 Christmas Ornament.  
The Sisters of St. Francis of the Immaculate Conception, also 
known as the Heading Avenue Franciscans, are selling the 
limited edition 2016 Rolan Johnson Christmas Orna-
ment . The 2016 ornament is approximately 4òx3ò, two-
sided, and encased in a 24kt. Cold-plated brass frame. Orna-
ment is $34. Ornaments may also be purchased by mail. 
Send a check with your name and address (include $4 S&H 
for each ornament) to:   

Heading Avenue Franciscans Ornament Order 
2408 W. Heading Avenue 
West Peoria, IL 61604 

 
Order form also available at www.westpeoriasisters.org un-
der the Development tab. Proceeds benefit the Sistersô Re-
tirement Fund. For information, contact the Development 
Office ï 309-675-2005.  

Our Lady of Grace, East Moline is looking for a head cook 
for the 2016/2017 school year. This person should have 
experience with commercial cooking, be able to follow 
written & oral directions & successfully use large group 
recipes. Food service sanitation license preferred but not 
mandatory. This is an hourly position of 4 to 5 hours per 
day when school is in session.  Contact Bernadette or Julia 
at Our Lady of Grace, 755-9771. 

Part-time to full time RN position with some on-call, caring 
for retired Catholic Sisters at Humility of Mary Center, 
Davenport.  Contact Sister Mary Bea Snyder at 563-323-
9466. 

Job Openings 

http://www.westpeoriasisters.org


SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 6 

Mass 
Alleman Student Hunger Drive 
Mass/Sacred Sounds 
Childrenôs Liturgy of the Word 
Religious Education Classes 
Mass/Cantor Mass 

7:00 am 
All Masses 
9:00 am 
9:00 am 
10:15 am 
11:00 am 

CH 
CH 
CH 
CH 
FH 
CH 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 7 

Daily Masses 
Celebration Choir Rehearsal 
Guitar Rehearsal 
Social Activity Committee Meeting 
New Spirit Singers Rehearsal 
Boy Scouts Troop 109 

6:30 & 8:30 am 
3:15 pm 
4:15 pm 
5:30 pm 
6:00 pm 
6:00 pm 

CH 
CH 
CH 
LPC 
CH 
BKR I & II 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 8 

Daily Mass 
A&R Bridge Marathon 
Youth Ministry 
Rite of Christian Initiation (RCIA) Classes 

6:30 & 8:30 am 
11:30 am 
6:00 pm 
7:00 pm 

CH 
HALL 
CP 
AVR 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 9 

Daily Masses 
Eucharistic Adoration 
Quilting Ministry 
Holy Resilience  
Evening Prayer & Benediction 

6:30 & 8:30 am  
7:00 am 
10:00 am 
6:30 pm 
7:00 pm 

CH 
CP 
HALL 
AVR/HALL 
CP 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 10 

Daily Mass 
Bible Study 
Sacred Heart Retireesô Gathering & Lunch 
Legion of Mary 
Bible Study 

6:30 & 8:30  
9:15 am 
11:30 am 
4:30 pm 
6:30 pm 

CH 
HALL 
HALL 
LPC 
HALL 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 11 

Daily Masses 
Seton Middle School Mass & the Honoring 
of our Veterans/Reception to follow Mass 
Sunday By Sunday Sessions 
Little Flowers 

6:30 am 
9:00 am 
10:00 am 
9:30 am 
6:00 pm 

CH 
CH 
HALL 
AVR 
HALL 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 12 

Daily Mass 
Prayer Shawl Gathering 
A&R Young Mothers Bible Study 
Reconciliation 
Mass  

8:30 am 
9:15 am 
9:30 am 
3:00 pm 
4:00 pm 

CH 
LPC 
WR 
CH 
CH 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 13 

Mass 
Coffee Café 
Coffee Café 
Mass/Sacred Sounds 
Childrenôs Liturgy of the Word 
Rite of Acceptance Confirmation Students 
Religious Education Classes 
Mass/Guitar Mass 

7:00 am 
8:00 am 
10:00 am 
9:00 am 
9:00 am 
9:00 am 
10:15 am 
11:00 am 

CH 
CAF 
CAF 
CH 
CH 
CH 
HALL 
CH 

   

Sunday, November 6 - 32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

7:00 a.m. ÀIgnacia & Trina Diaz/Teresa Diaz 

9:00 a.m.  ÀSpecial Intentions of the People of Sacred Heart 
11:00 a.m.  ÀHenrietta Lotspeich/The Bitting Family 

Monday, November 7 - Weekday 
6:30 a.m. ÀMotherôs Day Spiritual Bouquet/Barbara VanHyfte 
8:30 a.m. ÀJamie Sheeder/Tony & Linda Fletcher 

Tuesday, November 8 - Weekday 
6:30 a.m. ÀFatherôs Day Spiritual Bouquet/Harlan & Leslie Schadt 
10:15 a.m.  ÀGreg DeClerck/Rosemarie VanAcker 

Wednesday, November 9 - The Dedication of the Lateran Basilica 
6:30 a.m. ÀMotherôs Day Spiritual Bouquet/Scott & Mary Schnabel 
8:30 a.m. ÀDaniel Leemans/Noe Family 

Thursday, November 10 - St. Leo the Great  
6:30 a.m.  ÀCurly VanRaes/Rita VanRaes 
8:30 a.m. ÀFatherôs Day Spiritual Bouquet/Sandy Carlsten 

SETON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL MASS 

Friday, November 11 - St. Martin of Tours 
6:30 a.m.  ÀJacqueline Seibert/Family 
9:00 a.m.  ÀEdward Vercautren/Family & Friends 

SETON MIDDLE SCHOOL MASS 

Saturday, November 12 - St. Josaphat 
8:30 a.m. ÀAlice Gamino/Cecilia Raischel 
4:00 p.m. À65th Anniversary of Ralph and Ann Dufour/Family 

Sunday, November 13 - 33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

7:00 a.m. ÀWayne & Norma Starr/Family 

9:00 a.m.  ÀSpecial Intentions of the People of Sacred Heart 
11:00 a.m.  ÀThe Piliponis Family/The Meegan Family 

Special Thanks To This  Weekès Bulletin Sponsor 

Happy Joeôs Pizza & Ice Cream Parlor 

CH - Church / CP - Chapel / LR - Leven Rooms / RR - Raney Rooms 
BKR - Blecke Rooms / WR - Wellman Room l AVR - Audio Visual Room  

FH - Fellowship Hall / LPC - Lee Parish Center / BR - Brideôs Room 
CMH - Culemans Memorial Hall / CAF - Cafeteria / PR - Parish Rectory 

SMS - Seton Middle School / SES - Seton Elementary School 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH 

We are still taking forms that 
update census information for the 
parish.  We need every family to 
update the information on the form. 
It is important that everyone take a 

form home and give us the statistics asked for.  We need 
accurate census information.  We have to have a form from 
every household.  Just drop the sheet in the collection, 
in the mail, or bring it by the office. Additional census 
forms are at the doors of the church.  If we cannot get 
forms returned we will have to call everyone. Thank you 
for your prompt attention to this request. 



× Win more than $200,000 in cash and prizes in Alleman's Dream BIG Raffle!   Purchase a Dream 

BIG ticket for $150 and you could win one of four cash prizes:  1st Prize = $150,000; 2nd Prize = $25,000; 
3rd Prize = $10,000; 4th Prize = $5,000.  The next Early Bird drawing is November 17th for 
$1,000!  Purchase your ticket online at www.allemanhighschool.org or call 309-786-8661.  All proceeds 

benefit tuition assistance at Alleman.  Thank you for your support! 

× We Prepare the Way.  In the past few weeks at Alleman, our students have been busy preparing for their college, 

career and financial well being!  Students had the opportunity to participate in Career Day, take practice tests for the 
ACT exam, and seniors participated in the 2nd Annual Financial Literacy Fair.  We want to thank all of our volunteers, 
alumni and friends for your help in these efforts!  

× Try a Shadow Day at Alleman.  If you are looking for something more for your student, we encourage you to 

visit!   Contact us for a shadow day or tour at 309-786-7793 or alleman@allemanhighschool.org. Alleman has many 
benefits you will come to love including average ACT scores 5 points higher than other schools; 100+Courses; Honors 
Courses and Dual Credit with Blackhawk College.  Alleman provides a safe environment for your student, with a focus 
on Catholic values and service.  Athletics and Clubs offer something for everyone!  We Prepare the Way. 

× Alleman Presents - Mary Poppins!  Get ready for a superb performance!  Nov 10, 11, 12 at 7:30.  Nov 13 at 4:00.  $7 

for adults, $6 Senior Citizens, $5 for Students.  Purchase your tickets online at www.allemanhighschool.org or before the 
show at the Box Office. 

× Please Support the Student Hunger Drive:  Alleman is collecting donations for this year's Student Hunger 

Drive.  Please consider a donation of money or food.  Thank you for your generosity and your help to feed the hungry in 
our community. 

SCHOOL NEWS 

Veterans Day Mass  

Seton Catholic School would like to honor all military veterans, as well as 

those currently serving, both active and reserve,  

with a special Mass on Veteranõs Day. 

Veterans and/or their spouses are welcome to join us on  

Friday, November 11
th

 at the 9 a.m. Mass at Sacred Heart Church, Moline.  

We want to thank you for your service  and pray for you on this special day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us afterward for a reception in Culemans Fellowship Hall  

sponsored by the Seton Student Council.  

RSVP by calling Kelly Clark at 764 -5418  

ONLINE GIVING ~ ñHow shall I make a return to the Lord for all the good God has done for me?ò ïPs. 16:12 

Stewardship of treasure begins not because God has need of our gifts but because each one of us has a need to return to God a truly 
grateful portion of our time, talent and treasure in thanksgiving for all the blessings that He has given us. The highest purpose for giving 
is our gratitude to God for His many blessings. You may sign up for Online Giving by going to our web-site at 
www.sacredheartmoline.org. and click the ñOnline Givingò button.   

Thank you for your dedication to our parish community! 

http://www.allemanhighschool.org/
tel:309-786-8661
tel:309-786-7793
mailto:alleman@allemanhighschool.org
http://www.allemanhighschool.org/



